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Good afternoon, 
 
Welcome to BIS.  We trust that you have 
enjoyed the last few weeks as we opened 
our school year.  BIS has developed core 
values that we hope to instill each day as 
you enter our campus:  commitment, 
respect and self-discipline.  These values 
along with our good habits:  persistence, 
thinking flexibly and striving for accuracy 
provide our students with the support 
they need for their academic, social and 
emotional development. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Mr. Kandas Botha 
Principal 

 

 
 

Welcome to Al-Bayan 
International School! 
 

We are pleased that you have 
selected BIS as your school of 
choice. The possibilites that lay 
before our school this year are 
very inspiring. Whether you are 
new to BIS or have been part of 
our school community for some 
time, please accept my personal 
invitation to join us as we prepare 
our students for the future. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Dr. Zak Palsha 
Director 
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Dates to Remember 
 

Tuesday, 18 Sept – Professional Development for 
staff, all students dismissed at 12:00 pm. 
 
Wednesday, 19 Sept – Open House 6:30pm – 
8:00pm. A chance for parents to come visit BIS and 
see their child’s classroom, learn about the 
curricular program, hear about our athletics and 
after school clubs program, and seek other 
important information about BIS. 

School Coordinators 
 
Please meet our School Coordinators who are available to 
assist parents and students.  
 
From left to right:  Ms. Crystal (High School), Ms. Mary 
(Middle School), Ms. Catie (KG and Elementary), and      
Mr. Ali (Athletics and Activities). 
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